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RE: Support for HB 2792 

 

To the House Committee On Labor and Workplace Standards, 

 

I am in support of financial transparency due to providence expressing great 

concerns with not being able to provide employees with proper wages in the recently 

turned down tentative agreement. Honesty about where funds are allocated is a step 

in the right direction to gain actual trust and loyalty from employees. Hospital systems 

are in place to help and care for the sick and wounded. Questions should not be a 

source of fear or bring on a desire to hide away or dig into secrecy. Only what is 

brought to the light can actually be properly managed. I ask for hospitals to utilize 

funds more honestly and transparently. 

 

Thank you for accepting my testimony and I look forward to your support. 

Oregon Nurse 


